
CIRCUIT OPERATION INFORMATION DURING CORONAVIRUS
 

Arrival
Race event access will be restricted to one rider and two essential helpers or one driver and three essential helpers. 
Trackday access will be restricted to one rider/driver and one essential helper. You will be asked to show proof of your
event booking on arrival. 
To facilitate social distancing, please observe the parking notices displayed in the paddock and park at least 4 metres
away from your fellow participants. 

Garages
Our garages will be open, and strictly limited to four persons and two motorcycles or one car only.  Regular monitoring
will be made throughout the day to ensure that this adhered to. The roller shutter and rear doors must remain open at
all times.

Signing On
Signing on will take place in the designated room on the ground floor of the race control tower. We ask that you respect
the one-way entrance/exit procedures clearly marked out. Members of staff will be behind a perspex screen. This is for
your safety, and theirs.

Food & Drink
Our paddock cafe will be open to participants for takeaway service.  We request that contactless payment is made to
avoid the handling of cash. Please respect the one-way procedures clearly marked out for your safety.  
You are welcome to bring your own food and drink with you.

Hygiene
To help everyone maintain good hygiene, and to limit coronavirus transmission in public places, enhanced cleaning
schedules will be implemented in all busy areas.  Hand sanitiser will be available in multiple locations in addition to
washrooms.

Camping
Overnight stays for participants and their essential helpers will be permitted from Monday 12th April.  You must only
stay in the same self-contained accommodation as members of your household.  

Spectating
Race events will be closed to the public for spectating until Sunday 16th May.  Race events taking place after this date
will be open to spectators holding a valid pre-booked ticket only. Tickets will not be available to purchase on the gate.
Trackdays, test days and experience days will remain closed to spectators until further notice. 

DO NOT LEAVE YOUR HOME IF YOU OR ANYONE YOU LIVE WITH HAS SYMPTOMS OF COVID-19 
OR YOU ARE REQUIRED TO SELF-ISOLATE UNDER GOVERNMENT GUIDELINES

STAY ALERT TO STAY SAFE

HANDS FACE SPACE


